COFY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

14th September 1938.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your First Entry Report No.27252
on the motorship "GUIDESMAN", Messrs. N.V. Ind. Maats. "De
Noord" Yard No.571, I have to inform you it is noted from the
report on the electrical equipment that you have recommended
a special condition to the vessel's class.

In this connection I have to refer you to my letter
of the 10th May last regarding alterations to the pumping
arrangements in the forward cofferdam, and have to state it
is not understood why the hecessary alteration was not made
before the vessel was completed, and I have to request you
will let me lkmow whether any arrangements have been made for
this matter to be dealt with.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faltkfully,

Secretary.
- The Surveyors,
ROTTERDAM.
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